

PAUL J. FAHEY

Election Commissioner
E-mail: pfahey@revere.org

## **Meeting Notice**

TO:

Ashley E. Melnik, City Clerk

FROM:

Paul J. Fahey, Election Commissioner

**DATE**:

November 8, 2024

RE:

Post-Election Audit

On **Tuesday, November 12, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.** the Election Commission will conduct a random post-election audit of the ballots cast at Ward 1, Precinct 3 at the State Election on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. This audit is required under Section 109A of Chapter 54 of Massachusetts General Law. This will take place at Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 in the 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor Conference Room and is open to the public.

The offices to be audited are:

- Electors of President and Vice President
- Senator in Congress
- Senator in General Court
- Ballot Question 1

The City of Revere is required to "publicly announce" the date, time, and location of the audit under Section 109A of Chapter 54 of Massachusetts General Law.

The Election Commission has designed me, as Election Commissioner and Secretary of the Board, to perform the audit on its behalf.